
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key dates: 

 Wednesday 25th January – Aladdin 

production (PM) 

 Wednesday 8th February - 9.10am -  

Dolphin’s Class assembly 

 Friday 10th February at 3.10pm - End 

of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! We hope you had a great 

Christmas! 

  

Please continue to read daily with your 

child at home and help them practise 

their spellings. We will be checking 

reading diaries weekly. Year 1 children will 

be receiving Maths homework from Friday 

6th January and Year 2 children will be 

receiving theirs from Friday13th January. 

 

Topic 

Our topic this term is ‘Historical 

Superheroes’. Please look on your child’s 

class page on the school website to see what 

your child will be learning about this term. If 

you have any information books or story 

books about famous people from the past, 

we’d love to see them! The first two weeks of 

this term will be spent learning about 

Isambard Kingdom Brunel and the last part of 

the term will be spent learning about Neil 

Armstrong and space. 

 

 

If your child brings money for tuck, please 

make sure that this is in an envelope or purse 

brought from home. Thank you  

 

Trips 

Towards the end of this term we will 

be taking small groups of children to 

the local shop to learn to recognise 

coins and pay for groceries. We will 

give you more information about this 

nearer the time. 

We are hoping to plan another trip 

for late this term/early next 

term....more information to follow. 

We are collecting cardboard boxes for the 

week commencing the 23rd of January. If 

you have any left over from Christmas, 

please bring them in. Many thanks.  


